
 

13th June 2025 

 

Dear Families,  
  
What a lovely and busy week it has been here for Team Binstead.  
 
On Tuesday, Years 3, 4 and 5 went throughout the day to a Cricket festival at    
Ryde Cricket Club.  The children all had a fantastic time learning new skills and 
putting exiting skills into practice.  
 
On Tuesday it was so lovely to meet our new parents of children starting in     
September for their first information evening to hear all about how we do things at 
Binstead and what their child's journey with us will look like. It is always lovely to 
welcome new families into Team Binstead.  Thank you to the staff and Friends of 
Binstead who came along to support the event.  
 
Year 5 had their first taste of sailing yesterday afternoon with Seaview Yacht 
Club.  They had an amazing time getting used to the safety equipment they have 
to wear, acclimatising to the water and hearing all about how to keep safe in the 
water.  This is a fantastic (and FREE) opportunity that our children get to learn 
how to sail. Well done to the children for their resilience and determination despite 
being quite nervous about it all before they went.  We are proud of them all.  
 
Yesterday our Year 6 children were invited to Network Ryde to find out more about 
the sessions that will be on offer to them when they are in Year 7.  They had a 
great time experiencing all the activities from playing pool to a chill out area.  All 
had a wonderful time, despite the deluge of rain on their way back putting a halt to 
the picnic on the beach they had planned.  
 
Today's Father's Day sale has raised a FANTASTIC £521.45.  Thank you so much 
to the friends for organising the sale, running it throughout the morning and giving 
the children the opportunity to buy some lovely gifts.   
 
Next week we have a water safety assembly to look forward to on Tuesday and 
the following week is my absolute FAVOURITE Event of the year, the Midsummer 
Dance.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the sunshine and hopefully a 
little more settled weather.   
With very best wishes and thank you as always for your continued support.  
Mrs C  

 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

;;; 

 

Attendance  5th—11th June 

EYFS:  94%                      Year 1:  90.3% 

Year 2: 81.4%                     Year 3:  92.3% 

Year 4: 98.7%                    Year 5: 93.7% 

Year 6: 94.3%       Whole School       92.16% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  1 hour 48 minutes 

 Week 2 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

Macaroni 

Cheese 

BBQ      

Chicken    

Pizza 

Roast  Gammon 

Roast  Potatoes 

Beef Bolognaise Fish Fingers 

Option 2 

  

Sweet       

Potato and 

Lentil Curry 

Meatless 

Feast Pizza 

Sweet Potato, 

Chickpea and 

Herb Roast 

Vegetable Fajita 

Wrap 

Quorn       

Dippers 

Dessert Apple Cake Strawberry 

Jelly 

Flapjack Chocolate Ice 

Cream 

Lemon 

Cake 

If your child is absent from school, please email or phone the office by 9.15am.               

Telephone calls must be confirmed in writing within 7 days or the absence will be coded 

as unauthorised. 

Children arriving between 8:55 and 9:15 will be coded as ‘Late’. Arrivals after 9:15 are  

coded as an ‘unauthorised absence’ for the session. 

If they have a medical appointment and are going to be late, please also let us know and 

tell us if they would like a school meal ordered. 

Holidays in term time -  

Due to new Government led expectations you may be asked to show proof of travel so 

please do not be offended if we ask. We are fulfilling our legal obligations. Thank you 



 

DATE  EVENT 

Tuesday 17th June Royal Life Saving Society Water Safety Talk Years 3—6 

Tuesday 24th June Mid-Summer dance 1.30pm 

Thursday 26th/ Friday 27th June Year 6 trip to London 

Tuesday 1st July Year 3 Church Visit 

Friday 4th July Year 3 trip to Dinosaur Isle  

Friday 4th July Summer Fayre 4-6pm 

Saturday 5th July Mardi Gras  

Tuesday 8th July Year 6 Transition Day 

 Year R Carisbrooke Castle 

Wednesday 9th July Year 1 trip to Nature zones 

 Year 5 trip to River Caul 

Thursday 10th July Sports Day 

Monday 14th July  Year 6 trip to Paultons Park 

Thursday 17th July Year 6 leavers production 

Friday 25th July Last day of school year 

Monday 28th July School closed to pupils - development day 

Tuesday 29th July School closed to pupils - development day 



Final total in...  

The end of term 
D.I.S.C.O raised a rather 
impressive £344.71   

Thank you to everyone 
who purchased a ticket 
and all your lovely feed-
back via your fabulous 
children.    

£521.45 profit from 

the Father’s Day sale.  


